

KALAMAZOO MICHIGAN

TELEPHONE 4-0111

September 7, 1954

Maurice W. Nittler Box 94 Geneva, N**e**braska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Glad to hear that it is a family affair and I am also pleased to verify your reception report for WKMI on September 2, 1954 at 4:02 A.M. Central Standard Time. We heard from your brother on August 9th and up until this date he has the record for a reception report the farthest distance from our station. We have only been operating with 5000 watts power since June of this year and are still operating under program test authority. With the advent of fall and the improved reception conditions I hope the many DX fans literally shower us with reception reports.

Thank you very much for your reception report.

Ken Farrance Chief Engineer

Vanance